
The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, 
religion, age, disability, marital or family status.  Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer. 
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The 3/13/23 Beautification 
Committee meeting has been 
cancelled due to no quorum. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Please check the website @ www.boscawennh.gov for updates regarding meetings and 
agendas. 
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